Subj: Feedback on Our Move to Florida

Date: 9/3/2005 7:37:32 P.M. Eastern Standard Time

From: marelyn.maille@verizon.net
To: RaytheMover@aol.com
CC: w1veeo@verizon.net

Dear Ray the Mover People:

We'd like to take this opportunity to let you know about our move. As you may recall, we had over 18,000 pounds of stuff to transport from Manchester to Dunnellon, FL. This included household goods, radio equipment and two full radio towers, and woodworking equipment.

Arthur Jn Baptiste Lubin was the driver who delivered our goods. He is to be commended on his professionalism, his courtesy, and his ability to unload our possessions under less than perfect conditions. Mr. Jn Baptiste Lubin and his assistant managed to get our shipment to us in the allotted time and they also managed to deliver it all in good condition. We were very pleased with their service.

Please convey our thanks to Arthur for a job "well done." We appreciate all that he did.

Sincerely,

Ron and Marelyn Maille